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Comments: Hello. I am writing to urge the USFS to NOT allow E-bikes (eMTBs) on trails currently designated as

non-motorized. Non-motorized trails are essential for the enjoyment of hikers, horseback riders, and other

slow/quiet users. I support the USFS proposal to manage eMTBs as motorized vehicles and believe that the non-

motorized status of certain trails should remain that way. Ample opportunities for eMTB use exist on Forest

Service roads, USFS trails that currently allow for motorized use, rail trails, etc. Thank you.

 

 

 


